
Historic Preservation Board Meeting 

Minutes – April 6, 2004 

 
Present:  Bill Jones, Judy Prosser-Armstrong, David Sundal, Bill Cort, and Zebulon 

Miracle 

Not Present:  Tom Streff and Doug Simons 

Also Present:  Kristen Ashbeck, Community Development Department 

 

MINUTES:  Bill Cort made a motion to approve the minutes of the March 2, 2004 

meeting.  Motion was passed on a second by Zebulon Miracle (5-0). 

 

2004 HISTORIC PRESERVATION MONTH:  The Board discussed the events that 

are being proposed for 2004 Historic Preservation Month.  Kristen reported that the 

Colorado Historical Society had approved a grant of $250.00 to be used towards the 

events. 

 

 Art Display:  Board and teachers will hang the display at the next regular Board 

meeting – May 4 at 4:00 pm at the Wells Fargo Bank Downtown.  Kristen will 

check with Tom Streff to coordinate school needs and getting the artwork to the 

bank. 

 

 Silent Movie:  Set for 7:30 pm May 14
th

.  Kristen is coordinating with Dave 

Fishell and Jeanie Thomas.  A VHS of the video has been ordered so that they can 

watch it in advance of the show.  Bill Cort reported that Hart’s Music would be 

able to provide a piano if Jeanie cannot get one.  Hart’s would need a week’s 

notice and will charge $75.00.  The Board suggested that posters be placed 

downtown and in the marquee of the Avalon if possible – Kristen will follow up. 

 

 Awards:  Unless a new chair is selected by then, Bill Jones said he could attend 

the Council meeting on May 19
th
 to present the awards for the Reed Building.  

 

 Calendar of Events/Other Coordination:  The list of events will appear in the 

May/June Cultural Calendar – Kristen will get the same list out for a press release 

and to Bill Jones for the Historical Society Newsletter and to Zeb for any press 

the Museum can do. 

 

  The meeting was adjourned at 4:40 pm. 


